
 

 

July 21, 2019 
                                                                                                               
Subject: Medical Provider Network  
 
 

Colton Joint Unified School District is committed to the well-being and safety of its 
employees as “on-the-job” injuries do occur and it is our goal to assist you in your recovery 
and return to useful employment when medically able.   
 
Beginning September 1, 2019, Colton JUSD has chosen the Athens Medical Provider 
Network (MPN) to provide medical services to our injured workers. The MPN will provide 
you with prompt and appropriate medical care, reduce delays in treatment and increase 
satisfaction of benefit delivery which facilitate the safe and prompt return to work and 
sustained employment.  The providers selected for the MPN includes occupational clinics and 
physicians who will provide you with quality medical treatment and manage your return to 
work.   
 
A list of physicians/clinics in the MPN can be found at  
https://www.viiad.com/anthemcompass/KBATHENSI000/app/home.asp  
 
Attached is a detailed notification letter that outlines key elements of the MPN.  If you have any 
questions on how this may affect your current, open claim as well as future claims, contact 
your Athens Administrators designated MPN contact noted below.   
 
 
Leann Farlander 
AVP, Cost Containment 
P: (949) 296-3961 
Lfarlander@athensadmin.com   
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